
Great River Technology, Inc.
4910 Alameda Blvd, NE  
Albuquerque, NM 87113

Phone: 505-881-6262  
Fax: 505-883-1375 

EOL Notice - Matrix Series 
January 23, 2023

Overview 

In 2023, due to parts obsolescence issues, Great River Technology is discontinuing the Matrix PCIe4 

series. To support customer needs for additional units, Great River will manufacture a final build of 

modules in mid-2023 and will offer a lifetime buy to existing customers. 

Description & Parts Affected 

All Matrix series cards will be discontinued. This includes all part numbers beginning with: MX-E4, MX-

R4, MX-CC, MX-X4, and MX-X8 this includes HOTLINK Video, HOTLink Data, FCAV and ARINC 818 

versions. (For example: MX-E4-HV-C1-3A-HH, MX-X4-A8-O8-2X-DR-X24XC or MX-E4-A8-O8-1X-DT-C17f1) 

For most customer applications, Matrix cards may be replaced by Great River's newer Velocity cards. 

Since each card is configured according to a customer’s ICD, the Velocity replacement will need to be 

created. The table below indicates discontinued part numbers and their possible replacements.  

Matrix Series Base P/N Possible Replacement Comments 

MX-E4-A8 VL-E8-A8 or VX-E8-A8 

MX-E4-FC VL-E8-A8 or VX-E8-A8 No replacement for HSVN cards 

MX-E4-HV None 

MX-E4-HD None 

MX-E4-HL2V None 

MX-R4-A8 VL-E8-A8 or VX-E8-A8 

MX-R4-HV None 

MX-CC-HV None 

MX-X4-A8 None 

MX-X4-HV None 

MX-E8-A8 VL-E8-A8 or VX-E8-A8 

Key Dates and Ordering Information 

Final guaranteed orders will be accepted until August 1st, 2023. After this date, orders will be accepted 

until stock is exhausted.  

Contacts 

For international customers, please contact your local distributors: 

http://www.greatrivertech.com/distributors.html  

http://www.greatrivertech.com/distributors.html
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For domestic customers, please contact GRT directly or your local distributor if you are working with 

one.   

GRT Contacts 

Tim Keller, tkeller@greatrivertech.com 

Mukul Gadde, mukul@greatrivertech.com  

mailto:tkeller@greatrivertech.com
mailto:mukul@greatrivertech.com

